
Joann and Phillip Niffenegger 

707 Elm Street 
Murray, KY 42071 
October 2010 
PH: 270.753.8561 

To whom it may concern: 

While we understand that the Center Ridge Water District has not had an increase in their 
rates for 6 years, 39% seems higher than is justified. The cost of living has climbed much 
less than that per year (about 1-2% a year). We would like to state that we realize the need 
for a raise of rates as water is necessary. However, 39% is too much in one year and 
unacceptable. Perhaps a I5-2Oa/a increase would be more reasonable and acceptable. 

Joann and Phillip Niffenegger our lake house is at: 
254 Lake Point Lane 
Hamlin, KY 

Sincerely: 

Joann and Phillip Niffenegggr 


